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Norway thanks the delegation of Ecuador for the presentation of the national report, and appreciates the inclusive process in its elaboration. 

 

Norway recognizes the commitment by Ecuador to strengthen its national system for the protection of human rights. We commend you on progress with regards to ensuring social and economic rights for marginalized groups and for reducing overall levels of poverty. Norway also recognizes the important steps taken to promote gender equality and to combat violence against women.
 

The constitution grants the indigenous population the right to consultation. Norway recommends that Ecuador institutionalizes the right to consultation and that civil society and indigenous groups are involved in the elaboration of a functioning consultation mechanism in line with Ecuador’s commitments under ILO-Convention 169. This should take place through an open and transparent consultation process.

 

With regards to freedom of expression Norway recommends that defamation is decriminalized and that necessary amendments are made to the criminal code in line with Inter-American and International standards. 

 

Finally, Norway recommends that national and international human rights organisations are allowed the space to undertake their non-violent advocacy, campaigning, reporting and investigative work and that the Government of Ecuador engage constructively with human rights defenders in seeking solutions to address Ecuador’s human rights challenges.

